
 

Town of Lyman 
Select Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

The Select Board will hold a public hearing on  

Monday October 7th, at 6:00pm  

 

Located at the Lyman Town Hall to allow for public comment and present 

information on ballot questions for the  

November 5, 2024 Municipal Special Town Meeting 

 

The Ordinance Review Committee will join the Select Board for questions 

regarding proposed ordinance amendments. 

  

Full text of the proposed amendments and ballot questions is available at the 

Town Hall and on the Towns website 

www.lyman-me.gov 

 

The Select Board’s regular meeting will follow after the public hearing.  

 

 
 

 


